
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 March 2006 

4. RICCARTON/WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE 
 REPORT OF 27 JANUARY 2006 MEETING 
 
 The Board received the report of the Transport and Roading Committee meeting of 27 January 2006. 
 
 1. RATA STREET – RECONSIDERATION OF P120 PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
 
  The Board decided to endorse the Committee’s recommendation that the existing parking 

restrictions in Rata Street, Rimu Street, Kauri Street, and Titoki Street be retained, and that no 
advice or further information on this issue was required. 

 
  Helen Broughton declared a possible conflict of interest in this issue, and withdrew from the 

discussion and voting thereon. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


